Department of Education
Region III
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
Angeles City
Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City
Tel. No. : (045) 322- 4702 / Fax No.: (045) 887- 6099

February 19, 2018

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._%7 s 2018

CONSULTATIVE MEETING ON SPED ISSUES AND CONCERNS

To: All Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads with SPED classes

Please be informed that there will be a Consultative Meeting on SPED issues and

concerns on February 27, 2018 ( Tuesday) ; 1:00 pm. at Angeles Elementary
School (former District Office).

The objective of it is to address all issues and concerns regarding SPED matters.

The participants of the said meeting are the School Heads / SPED Coordinators.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

LEILA . CUNANAN, CESO VI
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent



